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2016 Action Plan Minor Amendment 
Reprogram Returned Funds to White Center Economic Development Project 

 
Issue: 
HUD has made 2016 CDBG funds available to King County that need to be reprogrammed. These funds must be spent by 
September 1, 2023, when the 2016 grant expires. King County is recommending reprogramming $125,993.02 from 2016 
to the White Center Economic Development project. There will be a corresponding reduction of $125,993.02 from the 
2023 Award to White Center Economic Development. The total award will remain $1,000,000. 
 
JRC Action Requested: 
 
CDBG Consortium members review and vote on proposed reprogramming of 2016 available funds to 2023-awarded 
White Center Economic Development project.  
 
  
Staff Contact: 
 
Laurie Wells, Lead Program Manager, Community Development Program 
 


